
CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE NOTES  
BELLAVITA HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION 

Tuesday, October 14, 2014 
 

 
Members Present:  Lloyd Lambert, Marjie Parham, John Rodriquez, and Sandra Talley 
 
Absent:  Karen Bishop, Mike Sanders, Nancy Triggs and Don Velasquez 

 
 
 
• Purchase of a stair stepper - The committee recommended not to purchase a new stair stepper  

exercise machine.  The existing elliptical stepper does almost the same function without the 
impact to the joints.  Plus, there is no space to add an additional exercise machine; because 
space is needed for the use of a bench, exercise balls and dumbbells.  

• Relocation of the computer room - The committee recommended not to move the computer 
room due to the expensive cost for the electrical and security requirements. 

• New defibrillator for the Ballroom - The committee recommended that a new defibrillator be 
purchased for the Ballroom.  Also, a new battery is needed for the existing defibrillator in the 
fitness.  It was recommended that the defibrillators be kept unlocked and available for use at all 
times. 

• Homeowner concern forms - No concerns were presented this month. 
 
 
 


